

May 10, 2017

Jayme V. Ierna, Chair
Grants Committee
Petit Family Foundation
PO Box 310
Plainville, CT 06062

Dear Jayme,

We are honored and blessed to receive the grant from your vital foundation.

In part, we are excited to put a project into action to help to instruct the clients in our Giving Back Food program with nutritional and creative cooking using the ingredients they receive. They will be so encouraged to know this is available for them.

You've helped us to continue our work and joy helping those in need and to expand our offerings to them. They are so precious and deserving of all we can do. You share with these communities in such a diverse way. We are privileged to be part if it.

The family and staff of the Petit Family Foundation have such a grace upon them. It was so lovely to meet some of you for the photo shoot. Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Sally Farrell, Co-Director